Ira Barkoft

PO Box 112 West Cornwall CT 06796
FE-mail irabarkoff@gmail.com
860-672-6264—fax 860-672-6202

Gordon Ridgeway

Selectman

Cornwall CT

June 12, 2021

Dear Gordon,

1 am writing to let you know that we have sold our house and are leaving Cornwall.
We are sad to leave, as we have been here since 1974 and have always loved our town.

However, after all these years we need to downsize and make our lives a little easier.

We have found an ideal 3-bedroom condo in Litchfield. I can use one of the bedrooms as a
studio or perhaps rent a space.

[t is very sad that there are no condo options in Cornwall. Seniors need a place to be comfortable,
but without having to take care of a lot of property.

I hope the town will consider allowing such development so that seniors with many different
needs can stay in Cornwall.

Sincerely,

Ira and Judith Barkoff



